
Robins Class Newsletter 3rd December 2021 

Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration  

  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads:  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Hannah Burrell. Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Nikkie Godbold or Miss Emma Roberts.  

Stars of the week 

Aspiration – Connie 

Love – Leo 

Handwriting Hero – Grace  

 

 

 

Home Learning Challenge  

Can you remember our Phase 2 
sounds? 

School Dates 

6th & 8th December – Parent Structured 
Conversations 
6th December – RE Fortnight 
7th December – Messy Christingle, led by St. 
Oswald’s 
9th December – School Panto 
10th – Christmas Lunch and Jumper day 
13th December – Godly Play 
17th December 2pm – Break up for Christmas 
 

 
 
 

Notes 

Please remember reading books and 
reading records every day! This ensures we 
have a record of each time your child has 
read with us in school. 

 

Thought of the week 

Can you remember our word of the 
week? What does it mean? 

(Proud) 

What have we learned this week 

This week the Robins have started investigating number 7. We have also used various 
coins to make 7 and we have found number 7 on a clock. The Robins braved the cold 
weather in forest school this week and explored the area. When we came back inside, 
we focused on folding our blue suits and putting them on hangers (so no excuses at 

home!). We had gymnastics and the children were so quick at taking off their shoes and 
socks that we are going to try changing into the full PE Kits next week. The children 
have been working so hard in phonics and we have now learned all of our Phase 2 

GPCs! Well done Robins! 

 


